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At the last PREP meeting there was discussion regarding probate documents being tracked to
land in Olmsted County. 1had announced that Olmsted County would no longer be tracking the
probate documents to land stated in a subsequent document (i.e. Personal Representative’s Deed)
within the document package. The reasoning for this was because of the numerous requests we
have been receiving, at a later date, to track these probate papers to additional property.

After reviewing this decision with the Olmsted County Attorney’s office, it has been determined
that we will continue to track probate documents to the land stated in the transfer document
following the probate papers.

However, if at a later date you need these probate papers tracked to additional property, you must
submit a request to us in writing. Please include document numbers and recording dates of the
probate papers you wish the additional land added to in your written request.

Thanks to all from the private sector who shared their input with me on this topic.

Pam Hameister
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